
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Car Enthusiast: 
 
The Quad Cities Cruisers are getting ready for our 39th Annual Open 
Run Car Show June 11, 2022.at SouthPark Mall.  See our Entry Form 
on our website at:  www.quadcitiescruisers.org. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of companies like yours, Cruiser Open Runs 
are able to provide each of its entrants with door prizes. As usual, we 
anticipate 200 to 300 cars.  This is important to our not-for-profit 
corporation, as it helps us raise the dollars donated to local charities.  
This past year, with sponsor participation, we were able to donate a 
combined amount of $6,000.00 to our selected charities. 
 
We would be very grateful if you find it within your budget and 
goodwill to donate to our Door Prize display and/or “Goody Bag” 
items.  In the past, we have been fortunate enough to present every 
registrant to our show with the best bags in the Quad Cities!  This is 
due to our supporters like YOU who contribute. 
 
Our members will be glad to add any product brochures, samples, 
decals, and/or brand-name promotional items you wish to send along 
for our “Goody Bags.” 
 
Please ship your Door Prizes and/or “Goody Bag” items to:  Cindy 
Swanson 5038 North Concord Street Lot 296 Davenport IA 52806. If 
you prefer, a Quad Cities Cruisers’ representative would be happy to 
pick them up. 
 
We’re looking forward to celebrating our 41st year as a Cruiser family 
in the Quad Cities.  Again, a SPECIAL THANK YOU to those who 
have donated items in the past! 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.quadcitiescruisers.org/

